To view this email as a web page, click here.



My Dear Friends,

I hope you are well.

I am happy to share that Yeshiva University closed 2024 with the optimism and sense of purpose that characterizes our university at this historic moment. This is a time of extraordinary growth and achievement for our institution. We raised over \$100 million in our Fall campaign for our 100th Chanukah dinner, we have moved to the next stage in building our new Health Science Campus in midtown's Herald Square, we have doubled the size of our graduate schools and have an overflow of excellent undergraduate students who are applying to attend YU in the year ahead.



Click here or above for more details

Your support enables us to maximize this moment and rise to meet our potential. Thank you so much for your generosity and friendship.

Wishing you much meaning, happiness and success in 2025,



Rabbi Dr. Ari Berman President, Yeshiva University



Donate Today



Office of the President, Yeshiva University 2495 Amsterdam Avenue, Belfer Hall 12th Floor New York, NY 10033

You can manage your subscription with the Manage My Subscription form.